CEC Meeting Minutes

November 13, 2012

Meeting was held at the Senator inn after monthly luncheon.

Attendees: Jody Breton, Jenny Boyden, Susan Reynolds, Rhonda Parker, Angela Dickinson, Phillip Platt

and Dave Lachance
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Maine State Treasurer Bruce Poliquin was the keynote speaker and presented on debt and the
impact on the bond rating for the State of Maine and federal issues affecting Maine.
The community service project of collecting gloves, mittens and hats for the Bread of Life
Ministries will conclude at the December 11th meeting.
AGA San Antonio Chapter is inviting chapters and AGA members to participate in the “Wreaths-
Across-America” organization. Last year there were not enough wreaths to honor all fallen
heroes. To sponsor a wreath go to http://www.wreathsacrossamerica.org/store/.
A representative from Maine Revenue Services will be the keynote speaker at the December
meeting and provide an update on the State of Maine’s revenue forecast.
The Maine Chapter received $180 for membership recruitment that will be applied toward
inviting 12 non-members to the December meeting.
Audio conferences have been organized by Ted and will begin soon as presented below:

e December 5, 2012 — Performance Management

e February 6, 2013 — Fraud Prevention

e March 27, 2013 — Performance Management

e April 17, 2013 — Internal Controls

e May 8, 2013 — Fraud Prevention

e May 22,2013 — Ethics
Doug Cotnoir won the 50/50 raffle and donated the $11 to the Bread of Life Ministries.

Respectfully Submitted by,

Dave Lachance, CGFM,

AGA Maine Chapter Secretary



